## **Discussion Items:**

HR-420: Medical Resident Policy

Vice President for Human Resources Marsha Fisher and General Counsel Staff Counsel Sheryl Feutz-Harter discussed the proposed changes to HR-420 as they relate to medical residents. The IFC did not voice any concerns about the proposed changes.

## UM Research Board Tier 3 Funding

UM Assistant Vice President and Controller Eric Vogelweid provided an overview of the distribution of UM Research Board Tier 3 funds. IFC shared some of its key priorities relating to any modifications to the existing framework. More updates will follow in the coming weeks and months as further progress is made on the development of a new process.

## **Upcoming Board of Curators Meeting**

IFC members were informed of the Board of Curators public meeting to be held on 1/11/2022 at 8:00am. Link shared.

Update from the Taskforce on Shared Governance

The taskforce will meet